
From: Frank Tran
To: Register, Cade
Subject: Request additional information for NRC Materials License No. 24-00513-32
Date: Wednesday, February 14, 2024 7:51:00 AM

Dear Cade Register,
 
Based on the additional facilities to your license (NRC Materials License No. 24-00513-32)
according to the letter dated January 2, 2024, the “locations of use” for your license may be
changed.
 
Please note that, how the locations are permitted in the license is necessary in order for the
NRC to conduct unannounced inspections, as required by Inspection Manual Chapter
(IMC) 2800. It will likely be more inspections for licenses with a large number of “locations
of use”. For your information, an individual building or facility at one address can be a
“location of use.” Also, a contiguous licensee-controlled geographic area, such as a
campus or licensee-owned/operated/controlled business campus or park, is considered a
single “location of use”. Sites that are not contiguous but are located in separate parts of a
city, different city or state, are separate “locations of use”. 
 
Please review your facilities listed in the license plus two new proposed facilities and let us
know the number of the “locations of use” will be authorized in your license.
 
To continue the review of your application, we request that you submit your response under
a dated and signed cover letter by March 14, 2024. In the cover letter, please reference the
license number, and Mail Control No. 638466. If you have questions, require additional time
to respond, or require clarification on any of the information stated above, please contact
me at 630-829-9623 or reply to this email.
 
In accordance with Title 10 of the Code of Federal Regulations (10 CFR) 2.390 of the
NRC’s “Rules of Practice,” a copy of this correspondence will be made available
electronically for public inspection in the NRC Public Document Room or from the NRC's
Agencywide Documents Access and Management System (ADAMS), accessible from the
NRC Web site at https://www.nrc.gov/reading-rm/adams.html.
 
Best regards,
 

Frank Tran
Senior Health Physicist/License Reviewer
Phone: 630-829-9623
Fax: 630-515-1078
Email: Frank.Tran@nrc.gov
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